Terrapin City Hall
2314 Princess Anne Rd.
Terrapin City, Maine 82458

March 11, 2018


Dear Ms. Schiano:

Subject: Request for faster repair of neighborhood potholes

The city council here in the great city of Terrapin hold the safety, security, and happiness of its citizens in high regard. Potholes can cause damage to cars and can also endanger the lives of drivers as well as pedestrian’s. 
You have requested that the potholes in your neighborhood be repaired at a faster rate than they currently are. 
The potholes in question exist during a time of year where the council must appropriate money to organizations and businesses that require attention during these cold months. Here in Terrapin, damages caused by snow and other forms of inclement weather create situations in which the cities resources are needed elsewhere to keep businesses up and running. 
The council would like for you as a citizen to be satisfied with your quality of life here in Terrapin so as a gesture of good will, a solution will soon be available. In the coming weeks the cities road services will be dispatched to your neighborhood to fill the potholes in order to make your area safer for drivers and pedestrians. The council only requests that time be allowed for the repairs needed as a result of bad weather in our area. 
The city council of Terrapin make the safety and happiness of our citizens a top priority and when something arises that threatens that, it becomes something of the utmost importance. We appreciate your patience as we tend to the needs of our citizens. 
Yours sincerely,
Patrick Peeters 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chairperson
Terrapin City Council 











